ATIP Memorandum

Jim,

I've attached scanned letters and email correspondence on five access requests,
three requests for previously released documents, plus the 0IC request.

As of writing this I am still waiting on the Bank of Canada, which last updated me
on March 17 to say they'll need an additional week before they can tell me if my
request has turned up documents. There was a delay on this request because the
Bank receives the processing payments directly, not the receiver general, so I had
to send them a new cheque before it could be processed. I also spoke on the phone
with two coordinators to clarify the types of documents I was looking for on March
3, at which point we agreed to omit emails and repeat draft versions of
documents.

For convenience/brevity, here are my municipal and provincial ATIP request
descriptions. The federal requests were repeated verbatim in confirmation letters,
which are attached.

No federal level documents were mailed to me outside of correspondence, in one
case (Department of Justice) because it was cabinet confidence and the other
because the documents didn't exist (Department of Heritage). Both Elliot Lake and
the Cabinet Office returned documents; however, neither included the information I
was searching for (the latter was mostly partially redacted media monitoring).

Request to City of Elliot Lake:

Any records pertaining to what projects were consider or how project selection was
made prior to funding application to the Building Canada fund. Specifically
anything drafted between Sept. 2008 and January 2009 that discloses the full range
of project considerations before being presented to council.

Ontario Cabinet (Premier's) Office:
Any records, briefing notes, polling data or reports between Nov. 2013 and end of
Jan. 2014 related to the Elliot Lake Algo Centre Mall Inquiry. Please exclude

documents of Cabinet confidence and consider waiving fees because the request is
made in the public interest.

- Kyle Duggan



Our file: A-2013-00225 / NN

Mr. Kyle Duggan FEB 26 2014

202-96 Arthur St.
Ottawa, Ontario K1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan:
I write in response to your request under the Access to Information Act for:

Any letter sent from Shelly Glover or her office to Jean-Pierre Blais, (CRTC
chairman) from the period of July 16th 2013 to December 13th 2013,
regarding broadcasting or TV policy, or any correspondence regarding his
role as CRTC chair. Please exclude anything of Cabinet confidence.

We conducted a thorough search and did not locate records relevant to your
request.

Please note that you are entitled to file a complaint with the Information
Commissioner of Canada regarding your request within sixty days of the receipt of
this notice. Should you decide to file a complaint, it should be addressed to: Office
of the Information Commissioner, 30 Victoria Street, Gatineau, Québec K1A 1H3.

Should you have any questions regarding the processing of your request, do
not hesitate to contact Nathalie Normand at (819) 934-1318.

Yours sincerely,
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Director
Access to Information
and Privacy Secretariat

Canada




I & l Department of Justice ~ Ministére de la Justice

Canada Canada
Access to Information and Privacy Coordinator Telephone: (613) 952-8361
L. o et 30 F o Facsimile: (613) 957-2303

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0HS8

PROTECTED B
Our file: A-2013-01787 /KL

March 6, 2014

Mr. Kyle Duggan
202 - 96 Arthur St.
Ottawa, Ontario K1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan: : . st

This letter is further to your request of February 7, 2014, filed under the Access to Information Act to
obtain:

Any records, reports, polling or documentation sent to the Minister of Justice regarding the
legality of prostitution in Canada or policy action or recommendations regarding prostitution
Jfrom December 1, 2013, to January 31, 2014. Please exclude anything obviously Cabinet
confidence and consider waiving or limiting the fees as this request is being made in the public
interest.

Clarification on February 19, 2014: exclude any written correspondence from the public.

We reviewed the records relevant to your request and determined that the document gathered contains
Cabinet Confidence information. As stated in the wording of your request, you did not want to receive
any Cabinet Confidence information. Therefore, I must advise you that the Department of Justice has
no records that pertain to your specific request.

If you have any questions concerning the processing of your request, do not hesitate to contact
Kareen Lewis at 613-957-3809.

Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner concerning the
processing of your request within sixty days of the receipt of this notice. In the event you decide to
avail yourself of this right, your notice of complaint should be addressed to:

Office of the Information Commissioner
30 Victoria Street
Gatineau, Québec K1A 1H3

Sincerely,

— 2t > 71
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| BANK OF CANADA

it BANQUE DU CANADA
Protected A

10 February 2014
Our File Reference Number
A-2014-00008/JL

Kyle Duggan
202-96 Arthur Street
Ottawa, ON

KIR 7C2

Mr. Duggan,

This is further to your request made under the Access to Information Act and your cheque in the
amount of $5.00 received in this office on 10 February 2014 for:

“Any written records, specifically but not necessarily restricted to, briefing notes or research
reports regarding Bitcoin regulation from January 10" 2014 to February 7" 2014. Please
exclude anything obviously of Cabinet Confidence and consider waiving or limiting fees;
request made in public interest.”

Please note that we are unable to process the cheque made payable to the Receiver General of
Canada. We are, therefore, returning your cheque for the application fee and ask that you send us a

new cheque made payable to the Bank of Canada.

We will be pleased to begin working on your request immediately upon receipt of the required
application fee and we apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. Please note that if we
do not receive payment by 24 February 2014, we will consider this request as abandoned and our

file will be closed at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Jennifer Lam at
613-782-8889 and please quote the above file number in any further correspondence related to the

request.

Yours sincerely,

Moy Breatdas—

Marie Bordeleau
Deputy Corporate Secretary
Access to Information and



21 February 2014

Our File Reference Number
A-2014-00008/JL

Mr. Kyle Duggan - — -
202-96 Arthur Street

Ottawa, ON

KIR 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan:

This is further to your request made under the Access to Information Act and your
cheque in the amount of $5.00 received in this office on 20 February 2014 for:

“Any written records, specifically but not necessarily restricted to,
briefing notes or research reports regarding Bitcoin regulation from
January 10" 2014 to February 7" 2014. Please exclude anything
obviously of Cabinet Confidence and consider waiving or limiting fees,
request made in public interest.”

We plan on providing you with a response by 24 March 2014. If clarifications or an
extension of the time limits are required, we will write to you again.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Laureen Lumsden,
at (613) 782-7153 or lums@bankofcanada.ca and please quote the above file number in any
correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Marie Bordeleau

Deputy Corporate Secretary
Access to Information and
Privacy Coordinator

Encl.

234 Laurier Street West + Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0G9 » Facsmile 613 782-7317 » www.bankofcanada.ca
234, rue Laurier Ouest « Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 0G9 » Télécopieur 613 782-7317 » www.banqueducanada.ca




The Cabinet Office Bureau du Conseil des ministres

Communications Services  Services des Communications Zr Onta rlo

99 Wellesley Street West 99, rue Wellesley Ouest
Whitney Block, Room 4500 Edifice Whitney, Bureau 4500
Toronto, Ontario Toronto (Ontario)

M7A 1A1 M7A 1A1

Telephone: 416-326-2672 Téléphone: 416-326-2672

March 13, 2014

Mr. Kyle Duggan
202-96 Arthur Street
Ottawa, ON K1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan:

Subject: Access Request 14-17
Decision and Records

This is further to your request under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
(FIPPA) for any briefing notes, polling data or reports related to the Elliot Lake Algo Centre Mall
Inquiry for the period November 1, 2013 to January 31, 2014.

A thorough search was undertaken by experienced staff in both the Premier’s Office Issues
Management and Legislative Affairs Unit and the Policy and Research Unit.

| am pleased to provide you with partial access to the requested records free of charge. A very
small amount of personal information has been removed to protect personal privacy pursuant
to the mandatory exemption in section 21(1) of FIPPA. Please note that information that has
been deemed non-responsive to your request has also been removed. The records are
enclosed.

You may, within 30 days of the receipt of this letter, request a review of this decision by the
Information and Privacy Commissioner, 2 Bloor Street East, Suite 1400, Toronto, Ontario, M4W
1A8, telephone 416-326-3333 or 1-800-387-0073. An appeal fee of $25.00 is required by
cheque or money order, payable to the Minister of Finance.

Sincerely,
Jamie Forrest

Coordinator
Freedom of Information and Issues



%

City of

Elliot Lake

City Clerk

February 27, 2014

Kyle Duggan
96 Arthur Street, #202
Ottawa, ON K1R 7C2

RE: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER MFIPPA —FOI-01-14

Dear Mr. Duggan: ‘

We wish to advise that at the regular meeting of Council held Monday, February 24, 2014 the
Council passed the following resolution with respect to the above noted matter:

RESOLUTION 99/14
That access to records under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of
Privacy Act, reference no. FOI-01-14, be provided as follows:
That the head of the institution provide access to the records as detailed in the request
dated 2014/02/07; and
That the records be released upon payment of the fee of $27.50.

The $27.50 fee can be paid by cash, cheque or money order. Cheques should be payable to the
City of Elliot Lake.

Although the time period parameters of your request were between September 2008 to January
31, 2009, we did locate an additional document which was directly related to your request for
information. That additional information is item 4) of the information package entitled “The
Project Summary:”.

You may ask for a review this decision within 30 days of receiving this letter by writing to:

Registrar, Information and Privacy Commissioner/Ontario, 2 Bloor St E. Suite 1400, Toronto, ON
M4W 1A8 Telephone 1-800-387-0073

If you decide to request a review of this decision, please provide the Commissioner’s office with
the following:

W 5

City of Elliot Lake | 45 Hillside Drive North, Elliot Lake, ON, PSA 1X5

a natural choice

. 705 848-2287  www.cityofelliotlake.com



The file number listed at the beginning of this letter;

A copy of this decision letter;

The reasons why you believe the records exist (if the decision was that no records exist)

In addition you must send an appeal fee to the Commissioners’ office. If your request was for
your personal information, the appeal fee is $10.00. The appeal fee for all other requests for
information is $25.00. Please include the fee with your letter of appeal — appeal fees should be in
the form of either a cheque or money order, payable to the Minister of Finance.

Yours truly,

=

Le prague
City Clerk

!

Encl.



Outlook Print Message https://bay175.mail.live.com/mail/PrintMessages.aspx?cp...

RE: ATIP request

From: Lesley Sprague (lesley.sprague@city.elliotlake.on.ca)
Sent: February-27-14 3:11:19 PM
To:  kyle.duggan@carleton.ca (kyle.duggan@carleton.ca)

Hello Kyle: The Council dealt with your request on Monday evening, Feb 24. I
will be sending you a letter advising of the Council's decision to release
the records that we located. There are 25 pages in total. The Council did
not agree to waive the fee of $27.50. I will be sending the "official"
response letter to you tomorrow, requesting the fee, etc. I can send you the
letter by email, if you wish.

Lesley Sprague

City Clerk

----- Original Message-----

From: donotreply@esolutionsgroup.ca [mailto:donotreply@esolutionsgroup.ca]
On Behalf Of kyle.duggan@carleton.ca

Sent: February-27-14 3:02 PM

To: Lesley Sprague

Subject: ATIP request

Good afternoon,

I'm inquiring whether the city has received my access to information request
about the Building Canada fund. I haven't heard from anyone so I'm just
wondering if the city has received it, and if so, who is processing it so I
can get in touch with them.

My daytime phone is 613-266-6310, or I'm reachable via
kyle.duggan@carleton.ca.

Thank you,
Kyle Duggan

Origin: http://www.cityofelliotlake.com/en/cityhall
/clerkandbuildingservices.asp

This email was sent to you by kyle.duggan@carleton.ca through
http://www.cityofelliotlake.com.

1of1 03/25/2014 10:37 PM



Outlook Print Message https://bay175.mail.live.com/mail/PrintMessages.aspx?cp...

RE: Summaries of ATTIA Completed Requests

From: Roksana Stalinski (Roksana.Stalinski@oic-ci.gc.ca)

Sent: March-14-14 2:55:08 PM

To:  'Kyle Duggan' (kyle.duggan@hotmail.ca)

Cc:  Services AIRP-ATIP Services (ATIP-Services-AIPRP@oic-ci.gc.ca)
1 attachment
A-2013-00011-AM.pdf (355.9 KB)

Mr. Duggan,
As requested, a copy of the released records for access request A-2013-00011 is attached.
Kind regards,

Roksana Stalinski

Acces a l'information et protection des renseignements personnels /
Access to Information and Privacy
roksana.stalinski@ci-oic.gc.ca

Téléphone / Telephone : 819-994-1222
Télécopieur / Facsimile : 819-994-1768

30 Victoria, Gatineau (Québec) K1A 1H3
Site Web / Website : www.oic-ci.gc.ca
Twitter : @OIC_CI_Canada

Facebook : www.facebook.com/OICCANADA
Commissariat a I'information du Canada /

Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada

From: Kyle Duggan [mailto:kyle.duggan@hotmail.ca]

1 of 2 03/25/2014 08:14 PM



Outlook Print Message https://bay175.mail.live.com/mail/PrintMessages.aspx?cp...

Sent: March 13, 2014 11:35 PM
To: _Services AIRP-ATIP Services
Subject: Summaries of ATIA Completed Requests

Hi, I'm looking to receive an electronic copy of A-2013-00011/AM
preferably by email.

Thanks,
Kyle

2 0f2 03/25/2014 08:14 PM



l*. Department of Finance Canada  Ministére des Finances Canada

Access to Information and Division de l'accés a l'information et a la
Privacy Division protection des renseignements personnels

L'Esplanade Laurier, East Tower L'Esplanade Laurier, Tour est

140 O'Connor Street, 5th Floor 140, rue O'Connor, Siéme étage

Ottawa ON K1A 0G5 Ottawa ON K1A 0G5

Facsimile: (613) 947-8331 Télécopieur: (613) 947-8331

Your File  Votre référence

QurFile  Notre référence

AlI-2013-00591 / MI
February 21, 2014

Mr. Kyle Duggan

202-96 Arthur Street

Ottawa ON KI1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan:

This letter is in response to your request received on February 21, 2014, for a copy of all

information that was released by the Department of Finance in Access to Information Act
request file A-2013-00396.

Please find attached the requested information.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Michael Iammarino at
(613) 992-6921.

Yours sincerely,

N2

. =~

t Peszat
rector

Enclosures

Canada



I*I Canadian Patrimoine
Heritage canadien
Jules Leger Building
25 Eddy Street, 3" Floor
Gatineau, Québec K1A OM5

Telephone: (819) 997-6874
Facsimile: (819) 953-9524

Qur file: AI-2013-00052 / MH

Mr. Kyle Duggan FEB 07 2014
202-96 Arthur St.
Ottawa, Ontario K1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan:

I write in response to your informal access request for copies of the
following records released by the Department of Canadian Heritage:

A-2013-00074: records from 2012 and 2013 reviewing requests to: create
new public holidays, change the names and intent of existing public
holidays, create new important days; create or change national symbols,
and, create or change anthems.

You will find enclosed the relevant records. They are disclosed to you as
they were released in the original request. They also include the exemptions and
exclusions that were applied under the Access to Information Act.

Should you have any questions regarding the processing of your request, do

not hesitate to contact Michel Hubbell at (819) 953-0706.

Yours sincerely,

Jaye Jarvis

Director

Access to Information
and Privacy Secretariat

Enclosures: CD ROM



Conseil de la radiodiffusion et des Canadian Radio-tsievision and
t&lécommunications canadiennes Telecommunicasions Commission

Ottawa, Canada
K1ADN2

March 17, 2014
Our reference: IR-2013-00151
Mr. Kyle Duggan

202-96 Arthur St -
Ottawa, Ontario K1R 7C2

Dear Mr. Duggan
This is further to your informal request under the Access to Information Act (the Act), received on March 12, 2014,
for the following documents:

“For previously released ATIP documents # A-2013-00072"
You will find enclosed all of the records responding to your request. Please note that portions of the record have
been severed, pursuant to section 25 of the Act. The sections severed qualify for exemptions 21(1)(a), 21(1)(b), 23,
a copy of which is attached for your information.

For further communications you may contact myself by phone at (819) 997-4274 or by email at
Mathieu.labine@ertc.gc.ca.

The Act provides requestors with the right to file a complaint regarding the withholding of severed information.
Should you wish to file a complaint, you may do so by writing to the Information Commissioner within 60 days
of the date of this letter:

Information Commissioner
112 Kent Street, 22™ Floor
Ottawa (Ontario) K1A 1H3
Sincerely,
Mathieu Labine
ATIP Coordinator

Encl.



